MINUTES OF METROPOLITAN SEWERAGE DISTRICT BOARD

QUORUM NOT PRESENT SO NO ACTION TAKEN.

The meeting of the Metropolitan Sewerage District Board was held in the
Board Room 501, City Building, Asheville, North Carolina, at 2:00 p. m.

on Tuesday, June 16, 1964,

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Peterson. The roll was
called by Mrs. Swicegood, Secretary, with the following members present:
Mr, Peterson, Mr. Garrison, Mrs. Swicegood, Mr. Adams, and Mr. Dawson.

Mr. Peterson ruled that a quorum was not present and no official action
could be taken and the meeting was adjourned.

Mr. Peterson suggested that any member who cared to do so could remain
and have an informal discussion of activities.

Other persons attending the meeting were Mr. Harry Hendon, Mrs. A. J.
Rivers, Jr. and Mr. and Mrs. W. M. Buchanan and Mr. Philip Clark.
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